
The L2P Learner Driver Mentor Program provides an opportunity for 
young people, who face significant barriers, to obtain their drivers 
licence with the support of a mentor.

As a mentor, you can help a young person develop their confidence 
and skills, and assist them in reaching the required 120 hours 
of supervised on‑road experience. With a drivers licence, a 
young person will have a better chance to access education, 
training and job opportunities.

This program is ideal for parents with upcoming learner drivers or 
retirees with a couple of hours to spare each week.

No formal qualifications are required, we provide the training and 
the vehicle to be used for sessions.

Gaining a drivers licence can  
change a young person’s life

Become a driver 
mentor today!

Become a driver mentor today!
For further information, please contact 
Bill Winters on 0437 762 520 or email 
bwinters‌@‌berrystreet.org.au 

The L2P Program is a joint partnership between VicRoads and the Transport Accident Commission, supported by the 
Victorian Government. Berry Street is the provider of the TAC L2P program in Mitchell Shire and Strathbogie Shires.


